
     2 weeks till the  

Colour Run! 
 Friday April 6th 

                   

 

Due to your support, last year’s normal fun run raised over $13,000. The funds went 

towards new maths, English and science resources, sport uniforms, new choir vests and 

books for our library, for example.   

Funds raised this year will target extending the nature playground. The more money we 

fundraise, the more equipment for upper and middle primary students. The school will 

match the amount of funds raised by students after costs are deducted. That’s double the 

money! 

Call to Action! 

1) Create your student profile page at schoolfundraising.com.au  

 Log in and order your prize between the dates of April 6th – 12th. 

 If you have any trouble with your account please ring our colour fun run team 

on 1800 FUN RUN and they will gladly assist!  

2) Bring a drink bottle and hat.  We will provide sunnies and a Quelch stick. 

3) Bring all monies to the front office by April 6th. Labelled with Name, La# and amount.  

What Happens on the Day? 

1) Wear a white shirt if you wish to get coloured. Wear a faction shirt or school shirt if 

you do not want to get coloured. 

2) 1:50pm Kindy start and will run for 10-15 minutes, just on the top oval. 

3) 2:10pm PP - Year 6 begin from their designated station.  

4) In a split class? Choose which year level you wish to run with.  

5) A hooter commences the running. 

6) 2:50pm finish.  

Want to get involved?  

Parents can join in and run with their children or volunteer to ‘squirt’ students as they run 

pass. Please let Mr P know via email at roycepuccinelli@education.wa.edu.au or Melissa 

George via text on 0423 532 229 by April 3rd if you would like to help.   

Attached is a map of the course - we will use both top and bottom ovals, running in a ‘figure 

8’ with some obstacles along the way.  

 


